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Police Seeking Identification of Property

                                                 
The Pratt Police Department is involved in an investigation into 
a considerable number auto burglaries as well as the thefts of 
multiple vehicles occurring city-wide since 07/01/2022.  To date 
only one vehicle has not been recovered.  The investigation led 
to forensic processing at each crime scene and recovered stolen 
vehicle resulting in the recovery of additional property believed 
to have been stolen.  

Several suspects have been arrested in Pratt and surrounding 
communities in connection with the investigation and charges are 
pending. At this time, and due to the ongoing nature of the 
investigation, the names of those arrested is being withheld 
pending formal arraignment.  Further information about those 
arrested and charged will be provided via the Pratt County 
Attorney's Office at a later date.

At this time, and to move the investigation forward, Police ask 
that any persons recognizing the keys displayed below contact the 
department as soon as possible at 620.672.5551.  The Police would 
like to get the keys to their proper owners and determine if any 
additional crimes have been committed or are related.
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CASE NO: Controlling Case 2022-5402, 2022-5227, 2022-5197, 2022-5189, 2022-5147, 
2022-5037, 2022-4542, 2022-4529, 2022-4387  


